
Julie FAVERIE
25 Ormond Road South, Dublin 6

Telephone: 083.859.8255
E-mail: faveriejulie@gmail.com

Byrne Wallace

  3rd October 2016

Application for a one year traineeship starting in July 2017

Dear Mrs Onslow 

I wish to apply for a position on Byrne Wallace traineeship programme. I am a bilingual, qualified lawyer in
France. I wish to settle and work in the Republic of Ireland and I am now seeking a traineeship in Dublin. 

Due to my French qualification, the Irish Law Society's Education Committee has authorised me to start
PPC1 in September 2016. The Committee has also shortened my training period from 24 to 12 months. 

I am looking for a traineeship starting in July 2017 as the Law Society has authorised me to attend PPC1 and
PPC2 consecutively. I believe having a trainee who completed PPC would be an attractive feature for your
firm.  

Having worked abroad and travelled widely, I have gained many transferable skills. My interpersonal and
communication skills have been commended in my performance reviews to date. I am flexible, work well
under pressure and I am well organised, skills that could be well utilised on your firm. 

Byrne Wallace is one of Ireland's largest law firms which has been awarded Law Firm of the Year 2016 at the
Irish Law. Your approach to your clients and to your people appeals to me as I believe coordinated teamwork
is essential to provide clients with the highest quality service. As Byrne Wallace is recognised for its
integrity, excellence and for producing and nurturing exceptional lawyers, training with your firm would be a
chance for me. 

Furthermore Dublin being a bustling city, I have noticed that you operate at a national and an international
level. I believe having a transnational qualification would be a valuable advantage to your firm and could
reinforce your position on the legal market as an all-rounder. 

I am highly motivated and I would appreciate the opportunity to further discuss trainee position with you and
may be contacted anytime on my mobile or by e-mail. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Yours sincerely
Julie FAVERIE 

CAPA 
(Certificate of Aptitude for the Profession of lawyer)


